
 
 

BECKEMEYER SCHOOL MAY NEWSLETTER 

 
FIFTH GRADE BAND AND CHOIR CONCERT  

Beckemeyer School’s annual fifth grade concert will be held on Thursday, May 9th, 2019, at 6:30 p.m. in 

the main gym.   

 

FOURTH QUARTER REPORT CARDS 

All Kindergarten thru 5th grade fourth quarter report cards will not be mailed home this year.  You can print your 

child’s report card from Family Access.  Click on the Portfolio tab to view/print report cards.  You will be notified 

when they are available. 

 

STUDENT DRESS 
Please make certain that children dress appropriately for school – a task that is becoming more difficult with today’s 

fashions.  Shirts and blouses must cover the shoulders, shorts should be of adequate length, and clothing should meet in 

the middle (midriffs must be covered). 

 

SUMMER FUN CLUB 
Anyone interested in Summer Fun Contracts, contact Sheri Reynolds at 532-4327. Summer Fun Club activities begin 

June 3rd thru June 28th from 7:00 a.m.-5:30 p.m and reopen on July 8th thru July 26th.  The cost is $21 per day or 

$95 a week. All Summer Fee, if paid before or on June 6th is $650.00 (Best Value).  No Registration Fee, Field Trip 

Fees may apply.  We will be closed on July 4th. Summer Fun Club is for students entering Kindergarten to 4th grade 

(entering 5th grade welcome). 

 

MOVING 
Each summer a number of our students move to another city.  Please contact our school office if you are moving.  This 

permits our school to properly plan for next year, and it permits the school to forward all necessary records to the 

receiving school. 

 

EARLY DISMISSAL & LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
Last day for student attendance will be Friday, May 24th, 2019 with 11:35 dismissal.  There will be no ASK. 

 

PHYSICAL /IMMUNIZATION/DENTAL DEADLINES 
As we think about the upcoming school year, please remember that all students who are not in compliance with 

physicals and immunizations will be excluded from school the first school attendance day until the physical and 

immunization requirements are met. Kindergarten students must have a physical, up to date immunizations, eye exam 

and dental exam.  Lead screening is also required if not done prior to preschool, nursery school, or any other childcare 

program.  Second grade students must have a dental exam completed prior to May 15, 2020.  Fifth grade students, 

entering sixth grade, must have a physical, dental exam, eye exam and up to date immunizations. 

 

If your child has any name brand clothing missing, 

please call the office at 217-532-6994. 


